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6th January 2021.
Dear Parents and Carers,

We understand that learning from home can raise issues for families who do not have a fixed
broadband connection. The government is offering a limited pilot scheme to increase mobile
data for those without broadband at home, so children at that residence can access their
home learning.

This scheme is open to children in years 3 to 6 who:

e don’t have access to a fixed broadband connection

e cannot afford the additional data needed to access educational resources or social
care services

e have access to a mobile device that uses a participating network

e are facing disruption to their face-to-face education, or have been advised not to
attend school

This is a limited offer and please be aware that, even if we apply the application, we may not
be successful as the mobile companies have a limited amount of data available. If you think
you meet the criteria, it is important that we hear from you as soon as possible if we are to
be successful in our application. The following networks are offering support;

1. EE (Open to both pay monthly and pay you go. 20GB of extra data per month until
31/7/21)

2. Sky mobile (Only open to pay monthly. 100gb of extra data)

3. Smarty (Open to pay monthly and pay as you go. Unlimited data until 31/7/21)

4. Tesco Mobile (Only open to pay monthly. 20GB of extra data per month until
31/7/21)

5. Three (Open to both pay monthly and pay as you go. Unlimited data until 31/7/21)



6. Virgin mobile (Only open to pay monthly. 20GB of extra data per month until
31/7/21)

If you meet any of the criteria above and belong to any of the networks listed then please
contact the school with the following information:

e your name

e your mobile phone number (this should always start with ‘07’)

e what your (or your family member’s) mobile network is

e whether you're on a monthly contract or a Pay-as-you-go deal. Account holders with
monthly contracts need to be over the age of 18.

You can contact the school via email to admin@jubilee.lambeth.sch.uk or by phoning us

on 020867856530. Again, | must stress that it is vital we receive this information as soon as
possible as some networks are only offering support to relatively small numbers of
customers.

If we are successful in this application on your behalf, you will receive a text message
detailing; what data you will receive, when the extra data allowance will begin and when it
will end. This data can be used when tethering a mobile phone to another device for internet
access. If you are unsure of what this means, please contact the school and we can support
you with this. We will also need to share the DfE’s privacy statement with you via a link that
will be emailed to you before we can proceed with the application.

If you have any questions regarding the scheme, please don't hesitate to contact the school.

Kind regards,

Alastair Crockett

Assistant Head and Computing Lead
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